
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

APR 2 5 20\6 

Honorable Rhonda Halbrook 
Mayor, City of Melbourne 
P.O. Box 800 
Melbourne, AR 72556 

RE: Cognizant Official Addition 
NPDES Permit No. AR0020036, AFIN: 33-00026 

Dear Mayor Halbrook: 

This letter is written in response to the submittal of documentation that Coy Dale has been added 
back as a Cognizant Official for the subject permit issued to the City of Melbourne. The facility 
is currently covered under the NPDES Individual Discharge Permit Number AR0020036. The 
Department understands that this request is for the addition of a Cognizant Official only. 

All pertinent information has been updated in the Department's records. If you have any 
questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to contact Alex 
Kreps, Permit Engineer, of my staff or by email at kreps@adeq.state.ar.us or at (501) 682-0619. 

Sine~( 

~Bailey, P.E. 
Senior Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 

JB:ak 

cc: Electronic Filing (AR0020036, w/ attachments) 
Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Compliance Branch 
Richard Healey, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
Jim Purvis, Administrative Analyst, Fiscal Division 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
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